THANK YOU MILDRED
for allowing the CBCA to host the Canadians on your beautiful property.

Mildred Barry has been ranching for almost 30 years. She and her husband operated Tall Tree Ranch in Bindloss where they raised over 400 wool sheep as well as a cow calf operation. In 1997, she decided to replace the wool sheep with a katahdin flock and they had the largest katahdin flock in Canada. One day, Mildred decided to attend a sheepdog trial in Maple Creek, Saskatchewan and within two weeks had purchased two pups. Dale and Dawn Montgomery introduced Mildred to sheepdog training and assisted her in getting her pups started. Mildred with Bill and Diane Campbell began to host sheepdog trials in Bindloss and competed herself.
In 2002, Mildred decided to move to Cypress County and she brought her flock of 180 katahdins with her and continues to use her dogs to manage the 320 acres.
Mildred is a retired LPN and now enjoys lambing a small flock of hair sheep. She continues to ride horses and loves to travel. She has three sons and one grandson and loves to hang out on the ranch. We would like to THANK YOU! Mildred for allowing the CBCA to host the Canadians on her beautiful property! — with Mildred Barry in Medicine Hat, Alberta.

